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SUBJECT:  Chancellor’s Report to the Board of Governors  
 
 PROPOSED BOARD ACTION   

 
Informational only. 

 
 

AUTHORITY FOR BOARD OF GOVERNORS ACTION 
 

N/A 
 
                                         
 BACKGROUND INFORMATION  
 
 
Dr. Debra Austin, Chancellor, will report on activities affecting the Division of Colleges 
and Universities and the Board of Governors since the last regular meeting of the Board 
on January 22, 2004.  She will provide a status report from the State Board of Education 
and report on university activities.  She will also recognize and thank representatives 
from the Theodore R. and Vivian M. Johnson Scholarship Foundation, Inc., for 
establishing the Theodore R. and Vivian M. Johnson Scholarship Program in the early 
1990s.  This Program has supported hundreds of Florida students with disabilities.         
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
Supporting Documentation Included: N/A 
 
Facilitators/Presenters: Debra Austin, Ed.D. 
  
 


